
Bushfire preparation 
key to survival
Customers please be aware that the drinking water 
supply should not be relied on in an emergency.

Further information about preparing for a bushfire 
can be found at cfa.vic.gov.au
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	 1300 720 711

westernportwater.com.au 
2 Boys Home Road, Newhaven 3925

It’s important to remember that the drinking water supply 
is not intended to provide fire-fighting capability, and we 
cannot guarantee water pressure in the event of a bushfire.

Residents who decide to stay and defend their property 
should be prepared with a carefully considered bushfire 
plan and access to an alternative water supply. 

The CFA recommends residents who choose to stay  
and defend their property have:

–– at least 10,000 litres of water  
–– firefighting hoses 
–– a generator to pump water. 




